Explosion at Soccer Game: Warning to Obama!
As you, my regular subscribers know, Almighty God is sending a series
of warnings to America and to President Barack Obama about our
downfall, and He is doing this in a most amazing fashion, and that is,
through sporting events. I suspect the reason for this is because
Americans have a great love affair with sports of all kinds; for example,
you may remember, four years ago in 2008 the great horse, Big
Brown, was expected to win the Triple Crown, however, in the Belmont
Stakes he finished dead last and the horse that beat him was called
Da' Tara and Da' Tara was the longest long-shot on the leader board.
It's interesting because Big Brown was a stand-in for Barack Obama
and of course Da' Tara symbolizes terrorism.
And we saw a very similar warning just a few weeks ago in the
Olympics where the American flag fell between a Russian flag and a
Belarusian flag. This was when Serena Williams had just won the gold
medal in tennis. She was a stand-in for Barack Obama. Incidentally,
she was dressed in black and white just like the Leopard in Daniel and
none of these things is a coincidence.
And now I want to thank the YouTuber, LightZZ10 for sending me the
following clip. This happened a little less than a week ago and there
was an explosion at a soccer game in Iran. One of the Iranian players
picked up a live hand grenade and tossed it on the side and it blew up.
Just take a look and let me see what you think is the significance of
this occurrence and then I will tell you what LightZZ10 said because I
believe he is 100 percent correct in his analysis.

Wow! Is that amazing or what? I've seen a lot of crazy things thrown on
sports field before but a live hand grenade? This was a warning from
Almighty God just like the loss of Big Brown in the Belmont Stakes and
the falling of the American flag at the Olympics. And I want to thank
LightZZ10 for explaining this because he is 100 percent correct so, I
want to review what he sent to me.
Page 1 of 2
Explosion at Soccer Game: Warning to Obama! - William Tapley - 25th Sept 2012

He pointed out, for example, that first of all, this event occurred in Iran
and of course, as you know, we now consider Iran one of our number
one enemies in the fight on terrorism. Second of all, the two players on
the field wore a number 40 and a number 4 and of course as we know,
44 is Barack Obama's number in Bible Prophecy. It's interesting that
the player picked up the live hand grenade with his right hand but he
tossed it with his left. Barack Obama is left-handed.

And of course, the clincher is he threw it at a big "O" and as we all
know, a big "O" is a symbol of our President just as, for example, on
his own logo. Now, you might say, ‘Why doesn't God give a sign at an
American football game or baseball game?’ But there have been over
a hundred clips of this explosion posted on YouTube and more than
three million people have viewed it. I think that's quite astounding in
itself.
Let's take a closer look at this amazing event. Of course, I realize a lot
of people are going to say that this was all a coincidence: the numbers
on the shirts, the fact that it occurred in Iran, the fact that the player
picks it up with his left hand, the fact that he throws it at a big "O". But,
I can assure you that when you get four circumstances all at once, the
odds become astronomical and this was a warning, another warning,
another sporting event warning from God to America and to our
President.
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